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This bill prohibits health carriers and pharmacy benefits managers
from imposing any penalty or limitation on providers, patients, or
pharmacies for providing or receiving clinician-administered drugs,
regardless of the source.

The bill prohibits health carriers and pharmacy benefits managers
from discriminating against covered entities or pharmacies that
participate in the 340B drug pricing program, and imposes a civil
penalty for violations. The penalty cannot exceed $5,000 per
violation per day.

This bill requires health carriers and pharmacy benefits managers
to provide coverage for reference products and biosimilar products.

This bill is similar to SB 751 (2024).


